From: Joshua D. Dunlap

Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 9:00 AM

To: "allen.winsor@myfloridalegal.com'; 'craig.primis@kirkland.com’

Cc: 'floridawaterteam@foley.com'; 'georgiawaterteam@kirkland.com'; 'Katyal, Neal Kumar (supremectbriefs@usdoj.gov)’;
‘michael.gray2@usdoj.gov'; 'DuBois, James J. (James.dubois@usdoj.gov)'

Subject: RE: Florida v. Georgia, No. 142 Original

Mr. Primis:

The Special Master has received your letter dated March 24, 2015, requesting an extension of
time for Georgia to file its Reply in Support of Its Motion to Dismiss for Failure to Join a Required
Party. Given Florida’s consent to the request for extension of time, Georgia may have up to and
including Friday, April 3, 2015 to file the Reply.

Thank you.

Joshua D. Dunlap

Law Clerk to

Ralph I. Lancaster, Jr.

Special Master

Florida v. Georgia

Supreme Court of the United States
No. 142, Original

Joshua D. Dunlap
PIERCE ATWOOD LLP ~ PH207.791.1103




